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Paid Parking in Sauble Beach – Update 5 
 
May 16, 2023:  Wiarton, ON. The Town of South Bruce Peninsula’s Paid Parking program is 
set to commence June 1st, 2023, and runs until September long weekend. The Paid Parking 
program area and Paid Parking rates remain unchanged from 2022 at $7.00 per hour or 
$30.00 daily rate. Following the recent Land Claim ruling, Town staff have reached out to the 
Saugeen First Nation’s and offered to discuss revenue sharing opportunities.     
   
Seasonal passes for residents can be purchased for $50.00 per vehicle (no pro-rating).  

They can only be purchased by contacting Town Hall (you don't need to physically travel 
to Town Hall).  Please contact the Clerk’s Office to arrange for payment and to supply the 
proof that will be required to determine your residency. The vehicle for a resident pass must 
belong to the resident. We will need to see your vehicle ownership.  

For more information on resident passes, please refer to the Paid Parking Bylaw.  
   
Seasons passes for non-residents can be purchased for $200.00 per vehicle. They can be 
purchased at the machines, by using the Passport Parking Canada app or website. They can 
be purchased after June 1.  
   
For further information regarding Paid Parking program please visit Sauble Beach - South 
Bruce Peninsula 
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https://www.southbrucepeninsula.com/Modules/contact/search.aspx?s=uPlUs3cqLKAhojn7HJmch61CgeQuAleQuAl
https://www.southbrucepeninsula.com/en/shared-content/frequently-requested-by-laws.aspx#Paid-Parking
https://www.southbrucepeninsula.com/en/explore-and-play/sauble-beach.aspx
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